
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am against mail-in voting unless someone is out of town or physically cannot make it to the poles. I am 
for maintaining the same rules as in elections in the past. No changes due to "Covid-19".  
 
We all go to home improvement stores, grocery stores, hair salons, etc. The protestors (and the rioters) 
around the country are doing so with and without masks and no social distancing. If one reviews studies 
done on Covid-19, it has been proven that Covid-19 is not more dangerous than the flu and the death 
rate, when the ACTUAL numbers are documented, is far less than the flu. This country has never created 
mail-in voting for other diseases or illnesses. This concept of allowing mail-in voting due to Covid-19 can 
only promote fraudulent voting. If the state of Connecticut is so concerned about the spread of Covid-19 
on Election Day, then create additional polling areas and longer voting hours to maintain social 
distancing. How come certain states have removed the Covid-19 restrictions AFTER Nov 3? This is all 
about the Election, not about Covid-19.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rachelle Lowell 
Danbury CT  
 


